
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Center for Beneficiary Choices 
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop C4-22-04 
Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850 
 
MEDICARE ADVANTAGE GROUP 
 
 
Date:  May 29, 2008 
 
To:  All Medicare Advantage PFFS Organizations 
  
From:  David A. Lewis /s/ 
  Director, Medicare Advantage Group 
 
Subject: Q&A from PFFS Conference 
 
This is to inform you that the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) has completed 
responding to the questions submitted at the Private Fee-For-Service 360° Conference, last 
December.  The final Q&A cover a variety of topics, including:  
 

• Recent CMS Monitoring Efforts 
• Employer/Union Sponsored PFFS Plans 
• Model Terms and Conditions 
• Medical Record Requests 
• Provider Payment 
• Provider Contracting  

 
The Q&A is divided based on the PFFS Conference sessions and can be found at: 
http://www.cms.hhs.gov/MedicareAdvPartDTrain/03_MeetingsConferences.asp. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Q&A, please contact Mervyn John at 
Mervyn.john@cms.hhs.gov.   
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